
RADI \ TION CEN11R

: @
Oni.cos STm: Usivi:ns:Tv

RaJ4 tion Cenrer A100 Cervalhs. Oregon 97331 5903

Tclephonc 503 737 2341 l'ax 503 737 NSO

September 4,1992

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Revisions and Updates to tne Ore 00n State University TRIGA Reactor (OSTR)
Physical Security Plan Submitted Under the Provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p);
License No. R-106 Docket No. 50-243.

Gentlemen:

Oregon State University wishes to submit revisions and updates to the OSTR
Physical Security Plan in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p). The changes
are all relatively minor and some are simply cditorialin nature.

In keeping with the instructions in USNRC generic letters 84-18 and 82-39, specific
information regarding the security plan and the 10 CFR 50.54(p) changes is included as a
separate enclosure (Enclosure 1) to this letter. Additionally, a page replacement guide and -
the packet of teplacement pages to be inserted into the current OSTR Physical Security
Plan are included as Enclosure 2. All new pages have a revision date of September 1992,
and the changes on each page are indicated by a verticalline in the right margin.

All changes and updates to the plan have been reviewrid by the OSTR physical
security staff and were approved by the Reactor Operations Committee. It was concluded
by both groups that the safeguards effectiveness of the OSTR physical security program is
not reduced by adoption of the modifications to the plan. On the contrary,it is our
position that the OSTR physical security program will be improved by incorporation of the
current revisions.

If there are questions regarding the information we have submitted, please let me
know. In accoroance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice " Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regu ations, and in accordance with any other applicable parts of the
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September 4,1992

NRC's regulations, we hereby request that Enclosure 1 and Enclosure 2, and this letter
when it is attached to either ur both of these enclosures, be withheld from public
disclosure.

Thank you for your consideration of these matters.

Yours sincerely,
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Enclosures: 2
,

cc: Regional Administrator, Region V, USNRC (1 copy w/ enclosures)
USNRC, Region V, Attn: L. Norderhaug (1 copy w/ enclosures)
Oregon Departme. : of Energy. Attn: David Stewart-Smith (1 copy w/o enclosures)
Donella Lucero, Manager Security Services (1 copy w/ enclosures)

''T. V. Anderson (w/ enclosures)
S. E. Binney (w/o enclosures)
B. Dodd (w/o enclosures)
J F. Higginbothom (w/o enclosures)
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